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Hi Marsha, 

 

I will not be able to make the meeting but wanted to let you know I would prefer the BP 

station not sell beer. I know they are looking for a new revenue stream, but I think it be a 

magnet for people who are cruising and looking to drink in the car. The gas station has 

been a decent neighbor lately. I see it has new ownership and have not stopped in lately. I 

have lived in the neighborhood for over 15 years. When I first moved to the area the gas 

station was not a very nice place to do business. It is better now but I don't think selling 

beer is a good thing. 

 

Lois Taylor 

2725 Center Ave. 
 


